
                                                                                                                                                     

  Prince Edward Island Union of Public Sector Employees     

Volume 24 , Number 7 www.peiupse.ca                May 16/2017   

The Welcome to UPSE course will run on June 8 from 9:00 - 4:00 p.m. at the 
UPSE office in Charlottetown (4 Enman 
Crescent).  

The course will help you to:     

• learn more about your union

• learn about UPSE’s history and evolution in PEI

• learn about the union’s structure, how it works

• learn about the tools you need to carry out your role within the 
union effectively

                                                                                     
 Please register online at (www.peiupse.ca) or contact the 

union office to register at 902-892-5335, toll free 1-800-897-8773, or 
e-mail peiupse@peiupse.ca by 4:00 p.m. on Friday, June 2, 2017.                                                                 
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The Accent is an internal publication of the Prince Edward Island Union of Public Sector Employees.  Comments, questions, concerns and suggestions                
should be sent to: Mark Barrett, PEI UPSE Communications and Campaigns Officer, at mbarrett@peiupse.ca.  

Note to members distributing The Accent: 
Because the material contained in this publication is often of a time-sensitive nature, please post or distribute it as soon as possible.

    PEI UPSE is proud to represent over 5000 members in the public and private sectors.


